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Invitation to telephone conference for half year report 2015 

 

Mekonomen’s half year report for 2015 will be published on Wednesday, 26 

August, at 07:30 a.m CET. A breakfast presentation will be held on the same 

day at 09:00 a.m CET at Solnavägen 4 (floor 10), Stockholm and a telephone 

conference will be held at 10:30 a.m CET in English.  

 

Mekonomen's CFO Per Hedblom and International Business Director Gunilla 

Spongh will present the results and respond to questions at the English 

speaking conference. The presentation material will be available from 8:00 

a.m CET on 26 August at www.mekonomen.com under the heading 

Investors/IR Presentations.  

 

Registration to the breakfast presentation should be made at latest on 24 

August to Gabriella Granholm gabriella.granholm@mekonomen.se, or 

telephone +46 (0)70-227 87 10. 

 

To participate in the English speaking conference, please call the following 

number: +46 8 505 20 114 (Conference ID: 954687). 

 

The conference will subsequently be available for listening on our website 

www.mekonomen.com under the heading Investors/Financial Reports. 

 

 

For further information, please contact:  

 

Per Hedblom, CFO  

Tel: +46 (0)8-464 00 00  

 

Mekonomen AB (publ), Corp. Reg. No: 556392-1971  

Box 19542, SE-104 32 Stockholm  

Tel: +46 (0)8-464 00 00, Fax: +46 (0)8-464 00 66 


